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In 2010 the state of California passed California law S.B. 657 – the California Transparency in Supply Chains 
Act of 2010.  This law requires manufactures and retailers doing business in California to disclose the steps 
they are taking to eradicate slavery and human trafficking from the supply and distribution chain for the 
products they sell. 
 
This letter is to certify that Sigma Stretch Film does not use slave labor or participate in human trafficking 
nor do we purchase raw materials from vendors who participate in such activities. 
For more information about this Bill visit www.oag.ca.gov 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 
 

 


